
 St. Mary-Holy Cross Finance Council 
 August 17, 2021 

 Attendance: Sarah Baumberger, Heidi Ackerman, John Fisher, Sue Toffefson, 
 Diane Gannon and Father Andrew Windschiti 

 Meeting called to order by Heidi Ackerman at 6:30 p.m. 

 Father led prayer 

 John moved to approve the July minutes and Heidi seconded. 

 Financials:   We went over budget in detail, Insurance check and anonymous 
 donation will go into building fund. 
 Sue made the motion to approve the financials and Diane seconded. 

 New Business:  Stewardship Committee asked for some input on parishioners 
 that have not made it back to services.  Heidi will send the chairperson a list of 
 our ideas. 

 The finance council would like to know how much of our collection is received by 
 ACH. 
 And also whether our ADA is based on # of parishioners or our collections. 

 Old Business:  Heidi will send out guidelines for finance council members.  John 
 will look into whether Sarah’s program will do pie charts in preparation for our 
 presentation to the parish about our financial health. 

 We discussed getting new members for the finance council. We have four 
 names that we think would be good.  We will get a list from Barb of all the 
 previous members and go from there. 

 Sue made a motion to adjourn at 7:30 and Diane seconded. 

 Father closed in prayer 

 Next meeting Sept 21, 2021 


